
From:
East Anglia Two

Subject: Fwd: Potential removal of hedgerow no 10 location no 16 on cable route map
Date: 25 January 2021 15:11:06

Fyi

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Patricia Dorcey 
Date: Mon, 25 Jan 2021, 15:10
Subject: Potential removal of hedgerow no 10 location no 16 on cable route map
To: <EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Dear Planninginspectorate
My ref 20023093  20023092
This important habitat is situated on the north end of the hedgerow in question and is a
haven for the red deer and a pair of buzzards as well as other wildlife I am sure.
It is very deep so unlikely the water hole drys up and the shelter provided is very necessary
Please try to visit this if possible .Regards
Mrs Pat Dorcey 
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